
From: Ian Robinson
To: Licensing (SCDC)
Subject: new Premises Licence application for Horseheath Lodge Estate, Dean Road, Horseheath, CB21 4PT
Date: 29 June 2023 15:23:18

Afternoon, re the above application for Cambridge Rock Festival.

I can confirm that we have received the below email regarding the application for a new
premises licence. We have provided the applicant with Challenge 25 information and
have no comments to make in relation to this application. 

Kind regards
Ian Robinson
Regulatory Officer – Trading Standards 
Peterborough City Council
Sand Martin House
Bittern Way
Fletton Quays
Peterborough
PE2 8TY
(01733) 453482

Conditions apply to the confidentiality, copyright, legal liability and use of this email.For
full information relating to the transmission and use of this email please visit
www.peterborough.gov.uk/emaildisclaimer
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